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Rising StarsRising Stars
Kindergarten Orientation ProgramKindergarten Orientation Program

Kindergarten Orientation Dates:
Tuesdays 9 - 11am
22 October, 2024
29 October, 2024
5 November, 2024
12 November, 2024
19 November, 2024

Parent session held on 19 November, 2024 from 9-11am
Enrolments must be complete in order to attend these sessions.

All Kindergarten 2025 students are encouraged to attend all 5 sessions. Parents/carers are
required to attend the final session on 19 November, 2024 for a ‘starting school’

information presentation. You may wish to pack a drink bottle for your child. On the final
session students are encouraged to bring a teddy bear and a snack to have a Teddy Bears

Picnic. Please contact our school administration office on 02 4388 1066 between the
hours of 8:30am - 3:00pm for any questions or enquiries.

The Rising Stars Orientation Program is an essential part of your
child's transition to Primary School. During their time at Rising Stars

they will have an opportunity to explore our 2024 Kindergarten
rooms, complete fun activities and interact with new friends. 

(Teddy Bears Picnic)


